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Dear Mr. Geary,

This letter is to verify your report of
reception of station WFAI on March 5, 1952 Your
letter checks with our logs,

Pleased to hear of our signal strength
in Walnutport on that date.

March 10, 1952

If there is anything I can do for you,
at this end of the line, please let me know.
Thanks once again for the very nice letter.

Good luck to you and your dx'ing.

Yours truly,

ar-te-c_

Frank Delle
Chief Engineer

PHONE 8131


